
Town of Plum Lake 
P.O. Box 280 715 – 542 - 4531 

8755 Lake St. Sayner, Wisconsin 54560 

E-Mail: office@plumlakewi.gov 
Website: www.plumlakewi.gov 

 

  
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Plum Lake will be accepting bids for road repairs for a 

portion of Nixon Lake Road in Star Lake, which will include ditching and gravel work. 
For specifications, please contact Kim Lechner, Town Clerk, at 715-542-4531. Project is 

to be completed by June 1, 2024. 
 

The deadline for receiving sealed bids is 2:00 pm on Thursday, October 19, 2023. 
 

Please submit sealed bids to:  Town of Plum Lake, Nixon Lake Road Project, PO Box 280, 
Sayner, WI 54560.  Sealed bids will be opened on Friday, October 20, 2023, at a 

Special Town Board Meeting beginning at 2:00 pm.  The Town of Plum Lake reserves 
the right to accept or reject any and all bids.  This project is contingent upon the Town 

receiving funding from the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources. 
 

Submitted for publication on this 29th day of September, 2023. 
 


